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ARPs will be paid the same average commission for private passenger 
risks insured through the MAIP as is paid for voluntary risks in 
accordance with the private passenger motor vehicle insurance rates on 
file with the Commissioner. 
 
For MAIP business, ARPs that are not operating under the so-called 
American Agency System will be paid the same average commission as 
those that are operating under the American Agency System. 
 
Nothing in this Rule is intended to alter any statutory obligation relating to 
commission payments. 

 

  


